We are opposed to the state being involved with private education. It is important that our religious freedoms be maintained and we
have choice to the material our children are learning from.

From what read in the bill voluntary does not seem voluntary, but imposes dire consequences. One such ban from interscholastic
activities any school that does not register. Another part:

SB 223 would force sports leagues and other organizations—such as National Honor Society, the Oregon Association of Student
Councils, and Future Farmers of America—to kick out non-registered private schools.

This looks like the State bullying small private schools.



